THE UNIVERSITY OF: ARLIZONA

TUCSON, ARIZONA 85721

RADIO-TV BUREAU
STATION KUAT (TV)

November 29, 1968

Mr. Bill Nittler

P. 0. Box 112

Englewood, Colorado 80110
Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter serves as an acknowledgement and
verification of your reception of KUAT, 1550
Kilocycles, Tucson, Arizona, on October 1€.

Sorry to be late in answering. Thanks so much
for writing.

Sincerely,
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Tom Boone
Engineering Supervisor
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